Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining the highest
standards of data privacy and protecting the personal information of our members, we are
seeking your feedback on our current data privacy practices.

We value your opinion and would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share
your thoughts on the following:

e Your understanding of our data privacy policies
e Your experiences with our data handling procedures
e Any suggestions you might have for improvement

Please feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [Your Contact Information]. Your
feedback is vital to us as we strive to enhance our data privacy measures.

Thank you for your time and input.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Association Name]
[Contact Information]



